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EXAMPLE LETTER 

Dear Victoria Broders,

On behalf of the Palmyra FFA chapter, I would like to invite you to participate in the I Believe in the Future of Ag campaign to support our chapter’s goal of building a greenhouse this summer. 

Eighteen corporate sponsors have partnered with the Nebraska FFA Foundation for this campaign by providing $35,000 in matching funds for chapters participating in this campaign. You can donate to our chapter by filling out the enclosed donation card and specifying the funds go to the Palmyra FFA chapter. One hundred percent of your donation will be returned to our chapter along with a portion of the matching funds. 

Last year, we used the money donated to our chapter through the I Believe in the Future of Ag campaign towards attending State Convention. With generous donations our chapter was able to have 100 FFA members attend. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please consider donating to our chapter by January 30, 2019. Any donation will help us reach our goal of $50,000 by January 30. To donate, please fill out and return the enclosed card to the address at the bottom or complete the online form at www.neffafoundation.org/donate. All donations are tax-deductible as the Nebraska FFA Foundation is a 501©(3) non-profit organization. You will then receive a thank you letter from the foundation that can be used as a receipt for tax purposes. 

Thank you for your support,


Victoria Broders
Nebraska FFA Foundation

P.S. Our greenhouse can’t be purchased without your generous donation through the I Believe in the Future of Ag campaign. Donate by January 30 to help us reach our goal. 
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